
From: Ron Sydney   
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:42 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: OEB File No. EB-2022-0111 Bobcaygeon Pipeline Project - Notice of Hearing  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to express my concerns about Enbridge running a new pipeline in front of my 
house.  
 
I do NOT want anything showing above ground on my property, including an 
inspection/monitoring station for showing information or testing on their pipeline. 
 
I do not feel that this should be put on places with houses as there are many areas without 
houses where they can be located. 
 
Also, I find the incompetence shown by Enbridge in getting our physical address wrong (they 
put down  instead of our address at , on the Notice of 
Hearing information) which was delivered by UPS appalling. Had my neighbour who received 
our information packages about what Enbridge is doing not given us the packages we would not 
have been informed until it was too late to respond to their Notice of Hearing and express our 
concerns. 
 
I also do NOT appreciate being given less than two weeks time to respond to what they are 
going to do and to make an informed decision after doing my own research about their 
pipeline. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to acknowledge my concerns on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ron Sydney 
 




